Phyllis Corbiere

Subject: FW: Atco power line on TWP RD 560

———————— Original message --------

From: "Vallee, Crissy" <Crissy.Vallee@atco.com>
Date: 2018-06-28 1:32 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: Mark Chileen <mchileen@county.stpaul.ab.ca>
Subject: FW: Atco power line on TWP RD 560

Hi Mark,

Our powerline running east-west within the S1/2 of Sec.4-56-4-4 was built within the undeveloped Government Road
Allowance therefore no easements were required.

Crissy Vallee

Customer Services Representative
Electricity Transmission & Distribution
Electricity Global Business Unit

P. 780826 6771



A. 5402 54 Avenue, Bonnyville AB Canada TON2K5

From: Mark Chileen [mailto:mchileen@county.stpaul.ab.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 12:01 PM

To: Vallee, Crissy <Crissy.Vallee @atco.com>

Subject: Atco power line on TWP RD 560

**Caution - This email has been sent from an external source.**
Hi Crissy,
We have been approached by a land owner that wants to upgrade our undeveloped ROW located on the South side of

Sec 4 56-4 W4th. Atco has a powerline on that ROW and | was wondering if you have a survey plan of it to see if a road
could be built without moving the line?

Regards

Mark Chileen
Director of Public Works
County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4
Phone: (780) 645~3006

Cell: (780) 646-0741

The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential, proprietary and/or privileged material. Any
unauthorized review, distribution or other use of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is prohibited. If you receive this
in error, please contact the sender and delete or destroy this message and any copies.



